
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   October 12th – 16th, 2015   

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Journey to the Promised Land 

 Test Date: Wed., October 21st      

 Memory Verse: Isaiah 40:8 

 Recite by Friday, October 30th    

 

Math- Lessons 33-37 

 Test Date:  Tuesday, Oct. 20th  

 

Social Studies- Unit 2: The World 

 Around Us     Test Date: TBA   

 

Reading- Review: Click, Clack, Moo 

 Test Date: No test this week   

 

Grammar- Review Proper 

Nouns/Capitalization  

 Test Date: No test this week     

   

Spelling- Review Long /o/, oa, ow  

 Test Date: No test this week  

 
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Elementary Pirate Math Night will be 

Thursday, October 15th from 6 until 8.  There 

will be NO food or drinks served this year.  

 Please send a small-medium sized pumpkin 

to school by Friday, October 23rd. We will 

be completing lots of fun activities the 

following week! 

 No Tuesday Folders this week. They will be 

sent home again on Tuesday, October 20th.  

 Please remember to send a snack for your 

child each day! 

 Save the date for the ACA Elementary Fall 

Festival: Tuesday, November 10th.   

Spelling Words 
1.         Challenge Words: 

2.           11.  

3.       12. 

4.           13.  

5.           14.  

6.   15. 

7.         

8.  

9.   NO TEST THIS WEEK! 

10.    

 

 

 
  
 
 

Grades for the 1st nine week grading 

period ended on Friday, October 9th. 

Report cards will be emailed ONLY 

on Monday, October 19th.  

“The grass withers and the flowers fall, but 
the word of our God endures forever.” 

Isaiah 40:8 

Lanark Field Trip 

Our field trip to Lanark is on Friday, 

October 16th.  A list of reminders will 

be sent home on Wednesday!  

Math Facts 

Please practice addition and subtraction 

math facts with your child each night. It is very 

important that they have the basic facts, 0-

12, memorized!!! 

Please remember there will be no 

school on Monday and Tuesday, 

October 13th and 14th for our Fall 

Holidays! 


